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03. May 2024

City Hall

The offices of the Bocholt city administration will be closed on Thursday, 9 May, due to the
public holiday (" Ascension Day").

This was announced by the city of Bocholt.

The city administration of Bocholt has new telephone numbers - including the citizens'
office at Neutorplatz.
© Stadt Bocholt

Administration closed on Thursday

https://www.bocholt.de/en/news/city-hall/administration-closed-on-thursday/_/259237P.jpg

